From- ‘Redacted ‘

Sent: 3/6/2014 6:39:17 PM
To: 'cap@cpuc.ca.gov' (cap@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC(C7);
Bottorff, Thomas E (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3);
'rsm@cpuc.ca.gov' (rsm@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcec:
Subject: Keynote for PG&E's Black ERG Scholarship Program

Greetings Commissioner Peterman,

My name is|Redacted  ]and | am the Scholarship Director for PG&E'’s Black Employee Resource
Group (Black ERG). For over 32 years, we have been providing scholarships to graduating High School
and Undergraduate students through our Scholarship Program.

I am writing to find out if you would be interested in being a Keynote Speaker for the award ceremony.
We are in the planning stages and have early May in mind for the event. The speech would need to be
about 15 minutes and is usually based on a theme to encourage the recipients/parents in attendance.

Please let me know if you would be interested and which dates in May could work.

Your consideration would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you,

Redacted

Scholarship Program Director

Regulatory Affairs | Regulatory Support and Governance

77 Beale Street, Room 951
San Francisco, CA 94105
Phone: 415.973.4496
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